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Republic of the Philippines

Department of @hutatwﬁ .
Region V - Bicol € Gooe _ll,l.‘?.lb._ q

SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF CATANDUANES

January 6, 2022

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
OSDS-ICTU-DM-_ {0 <. %012

DISTRIBUTION OF ADOBE CREATIVE CLOUD LICENSE TO
DEPED SCHOOLS NATIONWIDE

TO: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
SDO Chiefs, Section/Unit Heads
School Heads
District/School ICT Coordinators
All others concerned

1. Pursuant to the attached OUA Memo 00-1221-0147 dated December 23, 2021,
the Office of the Undersecretary for Administration (OUA) through the Information and
Communications Technology Service (ICTS) will distribute Adobe Creative Cloud
licenses to schools nationwide. The license is renewable annually.

2. In this connection, please accomplish this link
https:/ /tinyurl.com /AdobeCreativeCloudforSchools for DO monitoring of the school
with email received from Adobe about the Adobe Creative Cloud Licenses sent to the
school accounts which will be made available on or before January 15, 2022.

3. For information and guidance of all concerned.

SUSAN S. COLLANO
Asst. Schools Division Superintendent

Officer-In-Charge
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

@San Roque, Virac, Catanduanes
. 052 - 8114063
| = catanduanes@deped.gov.ph
@ www.depedrovcatanduanes.com
T— {)DepEd Tayo— Region V - Catanduanes
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OUA MEMO 00-1221-0147
MEMORANDUM
23 December 2021

For: Regional Directors
Schools Division Superintendents
School Heads/Principals
School ICT Coordinators

Subject: DISTRIBUTION OF ADOBE CREATIVE CLOUD LICENSE TO
DEPED SCHOOLS NATIONWIDE

Through the Digital Rise Program of the Department of Education (DepEd),
webinars on different productivity tools and design software were conducted to
form or improve the digital literacy skills of teaching and non-teaching personnel.

In line with the digital transformation of DepEd, the Office of the
Undersecretary for Administration (OUA) through the Information and
Communications Technology Service (ICTS) will distribute Adobe Creative Cloud
licenses to schools nationwide. The license is renewable annually.

This is to ensure that all DepEd schools will have the proper tools and
software in facing the quick advancement of technology. This also aims to enhance
the creativity of teachers in digital and multimedia arts.

The Adobe Federated ID is linked with the school email address and will
be made available on or before 15 January 2022.

For questions and concerns on this subject, kindly contact Mr. Mark
Anthony C. Sy, Head of the ICTS-Educational Technology Unit (EdTech), through
email at mark.sy0O2@deped.gov.ph .

For information and guidance.

ALAIN DE PASCUA -
Underggcretary

Office of the Undersecretary for Administration (OUA)

ph NG g, [Administrative Service {AS), Information and Communications Technology Service (ICTS),
354 i) E E Disaster Risk Reduction and Management Service (DRRMS], Bureau of Learner Support

Services (BLSS), Baguio Teachers Camp (BTC), Central Security & Safety Office (CSSO)]



